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The search committee for an interim pastor has been busy. They 
have completed a Ministry Discernment Profile, which then was 
posted on the Church Leadership Connection website. That website 
is the most widely reviewed list of opportunities for pastors. It allows 
for good matches of FPC with the skills and experiences of 
candidates.  

 

So far, seven pastors have applied, and the website listing remains 
open through May. The committee will then review all the 
applications aided by the ease of reviewing sermons online.  

 

They are glad of your prayers as they seek an Interim Pastor to serve 
the church in this time of transition. 


